
ApRIL 13, 1962

HONORABLE RALPH ESTRADA
SUPREME PRESIDENT AL 1*1***f,
BRENNER DRIVE
TUCSON, ARIZONA

DEAR SIR;

UNDER SEPARATE COVER i HAVE SENT YOU TODAY A
PASO CONSTITUTION AND MORE INFORMATION ON PASO.
1 WAS VERY GLAD TO HAVE HEARD FROM YOU, AND AFTER
TALKING TO CARLOS MCCORMICK I FEEL MUCH BETTER.

i HOPE THAT WE WILL BE ABLE TO ORGANIZE A PASO
GROUPS THESE IN TUSCON, ARIZONA.

GIVE MY REGARDS TO YOUR FAMILY AND MAY THE
GOOD LORD BLESS YOU.

RESPECTFULLY YOURS,

HECTOR P. GARCIA, M. D.

HPG/Ms


